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Reply to the reviewer’s comment:

Re: Regulation of expression of pro-inflammatory cytokines by SARS-CoV-2

On behalf of the authors of above-mentioned MS, I would like thank the external review of the
referee. The MS has been corrected and amended according to the comments and suggestions
in the statement. The paper has also been subject to edition by native English speaker as
suggested by the accompanied certificate from MedE.

Xiang-Ning Zhang


